
FIFE COUNCIL 

11TH MAY, 2023 

 

ITEM 7 - QUESTION TIME 

 

Question 1 from Councillor James Calder  

What was the revenue raised at each of the individual Area Committee areas in the 

financial year 2022/23? 

Question 2 from Councillor Aude Boubaker-Calder  

Why do domestic trailers still require a booking and are limited to one visit per week? 

Question 3 from Councillor James Calder  

How many iPads and other tablet devices have been removed from schools in Fife in 

both this academic year and last academic year, and how many schools have been 

impacted by this? 

Question 4 from Councillor Andy Jackson  

What is the current waiting time that Fifers can expect to wait to have bulky items 

uplifted? 

Question 5 from Councillor Julie MacDougall  

FREE PERIOD PRODUCTS 

Mid-year the  Scottish Government  changed the guidance on free period products 
withdrawing the  free postage and packing  for products that are being ordered online 
for delivery.   The postage and packaging costs for 2022/23 totalled £19,941, which 
was 10% of the budget.   This decision impacts disproportionally on the more rural 
areas in Fife. 

What will Fife Council do to ensure that these much needed products are available to all 
across Fife? 

Question 6 from Councillor Kathleen Leslie  

Can Fife Council confirm if it recycles plastic materials coded 04 PE-LD? 

Question 7 from Councillor Patrick Browne  

To ask the Labour administration if it will provide an update on the recent works to 

upgrade the active travel route between Dalgety Bay and Aberdour, known locally as 

“The Avenue”. 



Question 8 from Councillor Patrick Browne  

To ask the Labour administration if it will make a statement on its support for overnight 

provision for motorhomes parked in South and West Fife. 

Question 9 from Councillor Julie MacDougall  

What action is being taken within NHS Fife to tackle the pharmacy issue? In my ward 

area Burntisland there is a lack of service causing local residents to queue outside or 

travel outwith to nearby towns for prescriptions I have written to NHS Fife but as yet had 

no response. 

 


